
Dear parents and families,  

“Let all that you do be done in love.” 

— 1 Corinthians 16:14 

With the summer holidays just around the corner, I want to take a moment to reflect on 
an incredible year—especially for our Year 6 pupils. 

Throughout their time at St Vincent’s and especially this year, they have shown us what 
it truly means to “Live, Love and Learn Through Christ”. They have been outstanding 
role models—living out our school values of Love, Forgiveness, Compassion, Curiosity, 
Resilience, and Aspiration each day. 

They’ve taken on responsibilities with real maturity, especially in the way they have 
supported our younger children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. Their kindness, 
patience and care have made a real difference and they leave a legacy of leadership 
that others will follow. 

This year, our Year 6 pupils rose brilliantly to the challenge of their SATs. I am 
incredibly proud to share their results with you: 

 Reading: 84% met the expected standard (37% at greater depth) 
 Writing: 91% met the expected standard (16% at greater depth) 
 Maths: 97% met the expected standard (37% at greater depth) 
 Combined Reading, Writing and Maths: 81% 

At this time, national figures for 2025 have not yet been released. For reference, last 
year’s national averages (2024) were: 

 Reading: 73%, Writing: 71%, Maths: 73%, and Combined: 61%. 

Based on these comparisons, we are expecting to remain above national averages in 
all subjects once this year’s figures are published. These excellent outcomes reflect 
the children’s hard work, resilience and positive attitude—as well as the skill and 
dedication of our staff and the invaluable support of families. We are proud not just of 
the results, but of the character and teamwork they have shown along the way. 

As they prepare to move on to secondary school, we know they go forward ready for 
the next chapter—with strong foundations, a growing sense of who they are, and a faith 
that will continue to guide them. 

To our Year 6 families, thank you for your support over the years—and to our children, 
thank you for everything you’ve brought to St Vincent’s. You will always be part of our 
school family. 

May you always walk your journey with God by your side, and may His love guide 
your every step. 

Well done to all our children and staff for a fantastic year. Have a safe, restful, 
and joyful summer! 

Mrs Gonzalez 



Congratulations to our Year 6 Trophy Winners 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jacob for Most 

Progress 

Mercedes for Achievement in 

Music 

Alice for Achievement in 

Literacy 
Anna for Achievement in 

Mathematics 

Awura for Achievement in 

Science 
Maddison for Achievement in 

Citizenship 



 

 

Selena for Achievement in Creative Arts 

 

 

Frans for Achievement in 

Computing 
Cody for Achievement in Sports Ella for Achievement in 

Religious Education  


